
 

 

 

09 April 2020 

Dear Mick, 

The functions of the Legislation, Justice and Constitution Committee. 

Thank you for your letter of 2 April 2020, which was discussed at Business 

Committee on 3 April.  

In response to the rapidly-developing Coronavirus Covid-19 public health 

emergency, the Business Committee has agreed a temporary process for 

considering subordinate legislation, which involves the disapplication of Standing 

Orders 21.2 and 21.3.  This process is enclosed and will apply until further notice. 

The Business Committee will return to the matter at the next meeting. This will 

happen in the context of a broader discussion on committee activity generally 

over the coming period. 

I take this opportunity to thank LJC Committee officials for assisting the Business 

Committee in developing its emergency procedures during the current situation. 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Elin Jones AM 

Y Llywydd and Chair of the Business Committee 

Mick Antoniw AM 

Chair, Legislation, Justice and Constitution Committee 

http://www.senedd.assembly.wales/mgIssueHistoryHome.aspx?IId=28213

